
MEMORANDUM 

To: Historic and Architectural Preservation Board 

From: Harry Klinkhamer, Historical Resources Manager 

Date: December 31, 2024 

Re: New Legacy Award Program Guidelines 

   

After the Historic and Architectural Preservation Board reviewed the proposal for the new Legacy Award 
program and provided feedback, staff developed guidelines for how the program will function.  Those 
guidelines are attached for review. 


